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Traffic and Transportation Committee 

Thursday, March 6, 2008 
 
I)  Follow-up on MTA NYC transit meeting: 

A) District Manager will write letter asking for information on: 
1) Barbwire clean-up at transit yard  
2) When will bus stop (Number 10 and Westchester buses) be 

moved back to underneath the Number 4 Mosholu Parkway subway stop 
3) What type of work will the MTA be doing on the park underneath the Number 

4 Mosholu Parkway subway stop and when will it start? 
 
II) Follow-up on Department of Transportation (DOT) meeting: 

A) District Manager sent a letter with sites asking the Department to look  for: 
1) sign changes 
2) speed bumps, etc 

B) It was reported that a new list of sign changes is being worked on and will be sent 
 
III) Fordham BID request: 

A) The Committee decided to send a letter to DOT asking that they address the 
issues of merchants from University to Jerome Avenues on the westbound side of 
the new rapid bus lane. These merchants need to have a specific loading and 
unloading window. The District Manager will write letter. 

 
IV) New Business: 

A)  Plans for the new Coles Lane project were handed out 
 

V)  Old Business: 
A) The condition and related issues of cars, tire fixing business and homeless 

encampment at Loring Place and Fordham were discussed.  The District 
Manager will talk with 52nd precinct and other city agencies about the area 

 
VI) Next meeting April 9, 2008. 6:30 at office. 


